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I would like to know what plans are going to be made to alleviate traffic congestion at
the South Beckley Station light at US 60 Shelbyville Road.  With extra traffic from this
apartment community, it is going to be even more difficult to turn left from South
Beckley Station Road onto Shelbyville Road.

Thanks,  

Margaret Kopatz Kraus
603 Wickfield Drive
Louisville, KY  40245
502.594.0221 Cell
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